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January 10, 2021 

Dear RUSD Staff and Families, 

It has been a beautiful, crisp weekend.  I trust you were able to enjoy it. 

We want to remind you that Monday, January 11, 2021, is a distance learning day.  Students will be with 
their teachers online in the morning.  They should have received information about this from their 
teachers this past week.  Tuesday through Friday will be the normal hybrid and Frontier schedule. 

We also want to give you an update on COVID cases.  We know that all cases have not yet surfaced from 
winter break.  We ask that you remain diligent in your monitoring of any possible symptoms or 
exposure.  If your child displays any symptoms at all, please do not send him/her to school.  Remain at 
home and contact your school office and your physician.  We also ask that you remind your child to 
wash hands often, adhere to social distancing as much as possible, and wear a clean mask every 
day.  These things are extremely important.  We thank you for your help in this.  

This past week we had a few positive cases.  All members of cohorts involved were communicated 
with.  If you did not receive either a phone call or an email, your child was not in a cohort affected by a 
positive case.  The following sites had a positive case this past week, from January 3-10: 

Jackson had one adult case this past week. 
Lake Forest had one adult case this past week. 
Lakeview had one student case this past week and one adult case. 
Marina Village had three student cases this past week. 
Pleasant Grove had one adult case this past week. 

Updated January 9, 2021       

       

Location August September October November December January 

Green Valley 0 0 0 2 2 0 

Jackson 0 0 0 3 3 1 

Lakeview 1 0 0 5 2 1 

Lake Forest 0 0 1 1 3 0 

Rescue 0 0 1 2 4 0 

Marina Village 0 0 0 6 3 3 

Pleasant Grove 0 0 0 5 7 0 

Hybrid Staff 0 0 0 3 9 5 

Frontier Staff 0 0 0 0 0 1 
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Thank you again for being partners in this journey.  Our Board of Trustees will be meeting on January 12 
for their Study Session to discuss our Phase 2 timeline.  As it stands right now, the case numbers are 
relatively low in our district, but we will continue monitoring them closely over the next two weeks to 
make sure we make the best decision possible for our students and staff, as our county remains in the 
purple tier.  

Lastly, thank you for sending me your Words of the Year.  I have loved hearing the backstories of your 
selections.  They are special, powerful, and meaningful.  It isn’t too late to share!  Send me your words! 

Have a great week.  

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Olson 
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